Sesanto, Sean

From: Michael routh <qwakwak@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2023 11:00 AM

To: PLANNING COMMISSION

Subject: wharf restrooms

Planning Commission,

After thinking about the wharf restrooms since my previous email about supporting Option 2, I'd like to offer a different
suggestion -

Have a local architect (not Fuse, we don't need another modern box) to design a bathroom facility that reflects the style
and architecture of Venetian Court. Such a design would reflect the history of Capitola and compliment the area with a
design that would reflect the historical nature of Venetian Court. It might cost more but would add to the character of
the wharf and Village, character which seems to be slowly disappearing with each new project.

Mick Routh

Sent from my iPad



Sesanto, Sean

From: Michael routh <qwakwak®@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 8:35 PM

To: PLANNING COMMISSION

Subject: Wharf restrooms

In the late ‘90’s, the City Council turned down a grant to build restrooms on the foot of the wharf, worrying about it
“blocking views”. Easily accessible restrooms on the wharf are long overdue. Option two pictured below is the best
choice for the wharf restrooms. While it would be better to be more creative and have a design more reflective of the
historical character of a fishing wharf, of the choices offered this is the best.

Mick Routh

Sent from my iPhone



